
	
  

	
  

The following SDEA unit member was not allowed to exercise recency of experience to 
remain at the site, and shall receive Priority Consideration according to the terms below:  

a. Teacher may exercise Priority Consideration once during the 2014-2015, 2015- 2016 
or 2016-2017 school years, on any one bid for which the Human Resource 
Services Division determines she is qualified and credentialed. Teacher’s Priority 
Consideration status shall expire on September 1, 2017.   

b. To exercise Priority Consideration, Teacher will bid as usual for the posted position, 
but will also send an email to the Director, HR in the Human Resource Services 
Division, stating that she wishes to exercise her Priority Consideration. The email 
must include the job posting number and include “Priority Consideration – 
Grievance (G-14-056 Fall Excessing)” in the subject line.   
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